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Stan Rees 

From: Stevenson Deborah [Deborah.Stevenson@environment.nsw.gov.au] 

Sent: Monday, 23 February 2009 2:25 PM 

To: McClymont Kim 

Cc: Stan Rees; Ewings Meagan; Stewart Marnie; andrewsead@dpi.nsw.gov.au  

Subject: REF for off-lead area at Station Beach Pittwater 

Kim 

Just to follow up on our phone conversation today. Pittwater Council has prepared an REF for the use of 
Station Beach as an off-lead area for dogs and has sent it to Crown Lands (as the land owner) for comment. I 
have spoken to Stan Rees from Lands and he is looking for support from other affected agencies to prevent 
this off-lead trial going ahead. There are no real threatened species issues for EPRG. It seems that the 
major issues for DECC would relate to the management consequences for the adjoining Barrenjoey Headland 
and I understand that you will be preparing a submission to Council in relation to this. It would be useful to 
talk to Stan about a co-ordinated response back to Council from both Lands and DECC and potentially DPI if 
there are also likely to be management issues for the adjacent aquatic reserve. Stan can be contacted on 88 
365 346. He can provide a copy of Council's REF. 

Cheers 

Deb 

Deborah Stevenson 
Senior Regional Operations Officer 

Metropolitan Branch 
Environment Protection & Regulation 
Dept of Environment and Climate Change 
PO Box 668 Parramatta 2150 NSW 
Phone: 02 9995 6842 Fax: 02 9995 6900 
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